
Martha Pousardien

1353 McHenry St.
Louisville, Ky 40217

January 17,2017

RECEIVED
Public Service Commission

211 Sower Blvd. JAN 27 2017
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602 Public Service
Commission

Dear Public Information Officer,

I am writing in regards to the proposed rate increase by LG&E on electric and gas
rates. I understand that increases are necessary sometimes but I am on a fixed
income and do not get a COLA on my Social Security (at least I don't remember
when the last time I got one). When all the utility companies increase their rates,
we seniors are left with less and less income. I think there should be some kind of
consideration for those who cannot afford all these rate increases.

Sincerely,

Martha Pousardien —


